Dear Parents and Carers,

School will open as normal for all pupils at St Patrick's Catholic Primary School on Monday 4th January.

All timings and procedures remain as they were before Christmas. <u>However, please arrive</u> at the correct times to ensure the safety of pupils and staff.

Families continue to arrive outside of the half hour window slots you are putting our staff and children more at risk. We cannot ask you enough that you arrive on time as we are allowing half hour for your child to enter and leave school.

Now more than ever we need your assistance in keeping our school COVID safe. This is about protecting us all and our families.

COVID Safe -

- Please wear a face covering and social distance when dropping off and collecting your child. This keeps us, our families, and other families safe
- If any of the children, your family become symptomatic over the weekend or test positive. Please email schoolclosures@stpatricks.liverpool.sch.uk
- If you or child displays COVID-19 symptoms, it is essential that you book a test and inform school ASAP
- These symptoms are a high temperature, a new, continuous cough, and a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste